

NEBRA Board Call, July 10 @ 8 PM

Present:

Mike Rowell
Alan Atwood
Ron Jacobs
Kaitlyn Agnew
Brian Wolfe

Absent:

Tim Cary
Chris DeHahn

Agenda:

1. Progress from June:
 - a) NEBRA Road Series
 - i) Standings updated after Thompson GP July 1st; next race July 14th
 - ii) Series is starting to get noticed
2. Continuing Discussion Points
 - a. Guidelines for RD's to cancel races or adjust resources.
 - i. Might be a good addition to the RD Best Practices page on the website.
 - ii. Anyone to take this on? (Brian)
 - b. Talking to NEBRA clubs about putting on road events.
 - i. Build this up to be a topic for the Promoters Summit in January.
 - ii. Anyone want to lead this?
 - iii. The return of Purgatory RR?
 - c. Series winner jerseys – let's get this wrapped up by the end of July.
 - i. Is the original design good to go or does someone want to take a crack at this?
 - ii. Dave S. offered his design services or we can get our own. ***
 - d. Registration trends (Brian) still working with Colin
 - i. Extending late fee to week before (block pricing)
 - ii. Early bird pricing then increase to slightly above market value.
 - iii. Add to survey about early bird pricing to Tim.
3. New Business
 - a. Championship Requests
 - i. None
 - ii. Contact CX promoters to get bids for state championships (regionals is already awarded) (Kaitlyn)
 - b. We had a race in June that needed to be postponed due to lack of available officials

- i. Time to start talking up the officials program before CX season gets started.
 - c. Mailchimp status (**Tim**)
 - d. Newsletter sign-up page (**Tim**)
- 4. Other Business
 - a. Open floor

Schedule Next Board Call:

Monday, August 7 @ 8:00pm

Chat content: